
Celebrating Lowell Mason 

The Hymn Society’s first effort to connect its aims with music widely known by congregations 
came in 1942 with the observance of the 150th anniversary of Lowell Mason’s birth. 
Collaborating with the Music Educators National Conference and the Federal Council of 
Churches, THS promoted commemoration of this leading figure in American church music and 
music education.  

A free overview described resources.

Copies of a model service were available in multiples of 100 for a penny each. 
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